
Turkey Trot 2018  

 
On Friday Nov. 16th 2018 at 2:00 PM we will be having our 8th 

annual Turkey Trot. This is a one-mile cross-country optional 

race.  Students will let their PE teacher know if they are 

interested in running. Students will have the chance to practice 

the course during their PE and Health classes. Students are 

encouraged to race and to set their own personal goal. Students 

who are not racing will be in the stands with their class cheering 

on their friends and classmates.  There will be prizes awarded for 

the top winners and frozen turkeys donated to randomly picked 

participants.  Come and join us for some exercise and fun!  If you 

have any questions please email me at eseaman@oxfordasd.org 
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